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Notice to all Members, 

Subject:  Discontinuance of Introducing Broker category of membership in respect of new 
applications. 
 

 
In pursuance of DGCX By-laws and the Clearing Rules of the DCCC, the following is notified : 
 
With immediate effect, the Exchange will no longer make available Introducing Broker (“IB”) 
memberships to new applicants. 
 
Please note that the Exchange remains free to consider all completed applications for IB 
memberships that have been received to DGCX premises by close of business February 21, 2013. 
 
Membership Rights as outlined in DGCX By-Law C.2.1 for existing IB Members as at date of this 
Notice, will remain in force. 
  
 
Members are requested to take note of the above. 
 
 
 
 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange 
 
 
 
 
Tony Day 
Chief Compliance Officer 
 
 


